
Celbridge Paddlers Canoe Club

Lyons Road
Skeagh
Newcastle 
Co. Dublin 
W23 ACP5

December 12th 2024

We acknowledge and are very grateful to the team at Ward Personnel for their generous 
donation of €1,000 to the Celbridge Paddlers Canoe Club in lieu of Christmas gifts to their 
clients. This donation was made by Ward Personnel on behalf of their client Seán O’Neill of 
Dornan Engineering.

Your very generous donation will support us in our mission to to promote canoeing as a sport 
that can be enjoyed by everyone regardless of age, gender or ability. Our finances have been 
under strain in recent years as we finally build a permanent home for the club after 40+ years 
in operation. Your donation will enable us to purchase much needed equipment, helping us to 
bring the benefits of canoe sport to the local community.

Thank you again to everyone at Ward Personnel for your kindness and to Seán for 
nominating Celbridge Paddlers to receive this donation.

Yours sincerely,

Fergal Walsh
Club Secretary

Tim Hartnett, Chairman, 51 Thornhill Gardens, Celbridge, Co. Kildare. 

Fergal Walsh, Secretary, Elysium, Collistown, Kilcloon, Co. Meath

E-mail:  info@celbridgepaddlers.ie


